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URGENT - OFFICIAL INFORMATION REQUEST – TARAKIHI DEEMED VALUE RETURNS 
 
 
Dear Dan 
 
Fisheries New Zealand has announced a review of selected eastern tarakihi stocks. The 
discussion document released yesterday provides no details on deemed value returns. The 
New Zealand Sport Fishing Council ask that FNZ urgently provide relevant information about 
catch in excess of the Total Allowable Commercial Catch (TACC) and deemed values applied 
in the main tarakihi (TAR) fisheries.  
 
Pursuant to the Official Information Act 1982 we urgently request for TAR 1, 2, 3 & 7 –  
 

1. The annual totals by Quota Management Area (QMA) and fishing year since 2000-01 
for the following: 
a. TACC. 
b. Commercial catch. 
c. ACE carried over to the following year. 
d. Tonnes of TAR deemed. 
e. Value of deemed TAR paid. 
f. Value of deemed TAR not paid. 

2. Trends in the number of deemed value invoices issued and deemed receipts since 
2001. 

 
Please acknowledge this request and forward electronic copies of any documents to 
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secretary@nzsportfishing.org.nz. Hard copies can be delivered to PO Box 20-319 Glen Eden 
Auckland 0641.  
 
Any correspondence related to this request, or any requests for further information can be 
made to our secretary, Helen Pastor, at secretary@nzsportfishing.org.nz. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
Peter Campbell 
New Zealand Sport Fishing Council   


